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Together Towards Success
With our AIM Values

Diary Dates

Half Term
(School Closed)

24th - 29th October

Y6 Trip to RAF
8th November

Museum

Year 1 Music Festival
11th November

Anti Bullying week
14th - 18th November

Odd Sock Day
14th November

Children in Need
Football Pudsey Day

18th November

Twitter

Follow us on Twitter:
@WPS_Success

PSHE Theme

Happy Diwali

Woodcroft International Day

We held our International Day on Monday when children wore national
dress or in the colours of a chosen flag. As always, we transformed the
school into a carnival of colour. With over 40 languages spoken in school
and upto 25 different nationalities in each class we are able to celebrate the
wonderful diversity of Woodcroft Primary School.

Take a look at our website for more photos:
https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/international-day-2022/

Harvest Thanks from Food Bank Aid
Marcus from Food Bank Aid, and who came along to our harvest assembly,
got in touch to say, “A HUGE thank you to your school community for your
generosity. Woodcroft’s harvest display was the best I've seen. We have
put some of the cans and hampers that had lovely messages on them on
display at the front of our Foodbank Hub.”

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/international-day-2022/


Woodcroft
International Day

2022



Half Term Break 24th to 29th October - School Closed

Information for Nursery Parents about Applications for Reception Class
Starting ‘full time’ school is an exciting time for both parents and
children. Parents of Nursery age children should now be thinking about
applying for your child's Reception class place for next September.
Generally, this will be children born between 1st September 2018 and
31st August 2019.
Online applications are now open and all pupils need to apply by

Wednesday 15th January 2023. Please remember that attendance at our Nursery is not a guarantee
of a place in Woodcroft’s Reception classes. For more information visit:

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/

Applications can be started at https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

Half-Term Events
Have you checked out the fully funded half term activities and Black History Month Family Showcase. For more
information take a look at the attached poster or visit

https://engage.barnet.gov.uk/black-history-month-2022/
You might be interested to note that at the showcase we are being supported by the Sickle Cell Awareness
Team

The Birthday Book Club
We are always really happy to hear about pupils who have enjoyed
recent birthdays. We celebrate this in our weekly news by asking
children to donate a book for their Class Library. We think this is much
better than bringing in sweets or cakes!

This week we would like to wish a Happy Birthday to…
Ana (Nursery) age 4

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://engage.barnet.gov.uk/black-history-month-2022/




Coming Soon at Woodcroft …
November is always a busy month in school. Take a look at what’s happening after half term.

Infant Music Festival
Year 1 will be taking part in an Infant Music Festival on 11th November. They are
currently learning the songs and will walk to The Orion to join in with four other
schools in this year festival organised by BEAT, Barnet’s Music Hub.

Anti-Bullying Week 2022:
Anti-Bullying Week this year takes place from 14th to 18th November 2022
with the theme of Reach Out. The week will begin with Odd Socks Day on
Monday 14th supported by CBBC and CBeebies star Andy Day and his band
Andy and the Odd Socks. Read more:

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2022-reach-out

BBC Children in Need - ‘FOOTBALL PUDSEY’
Pudsey Appeal Day will take place on Friday 18th November.
Because the World Cup starts on the following Monday, 21st
November, we are getting into the football spirit with Pudsey Bear &
Football. Pupils can - dress in football kits, wear yellow or sparkle
with their Pudsey gear. We will be encouraging parents and carers
to make a contribution directly to Children In Need.

https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

Book Fair - 29th November to 6th December
We welcome back our first Book Fair for 3 years! From 29th November you will
have the opportunity to visit the fair at the end of the school day. Remember,
every book you purchase enables the school to choose FREE books for the
library.

Barnet District Football Team Selection
Congratulations to Annabel (Y6) who has been selected for the Barnet Borough Team.
Annabel was successful over three rounds of trials against the top players from across the
whole of Barnet. She will now go on to represent the district in matches around the
country. Well done Annabel, we look forward to keeping track of the district matches this
season.

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2022-reach-out
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/









